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Recommendation: 

That the Council of the Municipality of Brockton hereby approves Report Number BL2022-07 – Pound Services 

Agreement Walkerton-Hanover Veterinary Clinic, prepared by Dieter Weltz, Building and Planning 

Manager/CBO and in doing approves a By-Law coming forward for the purposes of entering into the Pound 

Services Agreement with the Walkerton-Hanover Veterinary Clinic. 

Report: 

Background: 

The Walkerton-Hanover Veterinary Clinic provides services to the Municipality with respect to the Municipal 

Dog Control By-Law 2020-082. Presently, the services provided by the Walkerton-Hanover Veterinary Clinic 

have been provided without a formal agreement in place. 

Analysis: 

With the Municipality entering into a formal agreement with the Walkerton-Hanover Veterinary Clinic the 

arrangements for services and administration processes can be standardized for both the Walkerton-Hanover 

Veterinary Clinic and the Municipality. This ensures the delivery of services by both parties can be consistent 

and transparent by the conditions outlined in the Service Agreement. 

Strategic Action Plan Checklist: 

What aspect of the Brockton Strategic Action Plan does the content/recommendations in this report help 

advance?  

 Recommendations help move the Municipality closer to its Vision  Yes 

 Recommendations contribute to achieving Heritage, Culture, and Community N/A 

 Recommendations contribute to achieving Quality of Life Yes 

 Recommendations contribute to achieving Land Use Planning and the Natural Environment  N/A 

 Recommendations contribute to achieving Economic Development  N/A 



 Recommendations contribute to achieving Municipal Governance Yes 

Financial Impacts/Source of Funding: 

 Do the recommendations represent a sound financial investment from a sustainability perspective? Yes 

Legal cost associated with the agreement are anticipated to be approximately $380.00 that will fall within the 

Animal Control budget. 

Reviewed By: 

 

Trish Serratore, Chief Financial Officer 

 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

 

Dieter Weltz, Building and Planning Manager/CBO 

Reviewed By: 

 

Sonya Watson, Chief Administrative Officer 


